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Community Centers and Public Library Closed Beginning Monday 

March 16th 

  
  
City of Racine – Starting Monday, March 16th, City of Racine Community Centers and the Racine Public 
Library will be closed. With the announcement from the Governor late this afternoon that schools will 
be closing, the City and the Public Library, in an effort to prevent the congregation of large numbers of 
students which and prevent the spread of Covid-19, have jointly decided to close those facilities. A date 
for them to reopen has not yet been established. 
  
This includes: 
Dr. John Bryant Community Center 
Tyler-Domer Community Center 
Humble Park Community Center 
Cesar Chavez Community Center 
Dr Martin Luther King Jr Center 
Racine Public Library 
  
The Library will be open on Saturday, March 14th, from 11am-4pm 
  
About the City of Racine 
  
With a population of 78,000, Racine, Wisconsin is the fifth largest municipality in the state of 
Wisconsin.  It is home to manufacturing businesses that enjoy world-wide reputations, SC Johnson, CNH 
Industrial, Twin Disc, Modine, and In-Sink-Erator among them.  Racine is also home to diverse cultures, a 
thriving downtown, and world-class beaches along the shores of Lake Michigan. 
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